
 

 
 

Rejection of Bids 

 

 

Date:  5/24/2022  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Schiltz, Buyer 

Nebraska Department of Correctional Services 
 
RE:  Request for Qualifications 111765 Z6  

 

 

 
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all responses received on the above referenced Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) due to responses not meeting the minimum score of 15 out of 25 points in the 
Corporate Overview and a minimum score of 40 out of 60 points in the Technical Approach to 
qualify for a Provider Term Agreement. 
 
All respondents are encouraged to review Addendum Five (5) and submit new proposals following 
meeting the requirements of the RFQ.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 


